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Federal Bar Association, Qui Tam Section
Presented by the Federal Bar Association (FBA)

August 3, 2022

Ryan Fawaz, a partner in the Litigation practice, will participate in the “CIFPA, IICFPA, and the FCA 
Roundtable” discussion, presented by the FBA Qui Tam Section, at 12:00 p.m. (ET) on Wednesday, 
August 3.

CONTACTS

For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.

Ryan M. Fawaz
+1.714.966.6828
ryan.fawaz@katten.com
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